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Dear Resident,

Cleary Bros have been engaged by Shoalhaven City Council to undertake the milling and re-sheet of St Vincent
and South St Ulladulla. The works also require the widening of South St between Camden and Rundle Street.
CB will commence asphalt works on night shift from Monday 18" March for approx. 2 weeks leading up to
Easter.

During these works we will be detouring the work area and re-opening each morning at 5am. Traffic control will
be present on site to help with the detour.

Figure 1 — Intersection Pavement works
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Figure 2 — Shoulder widening & Footpath works

Our Site supervisor Jade Skaife (0410 661 443) is available to discuss any immediate issues on site or
alternatively my details are below for any concerns you may have.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any other queries.

Regards,
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Matt Winchester

Co-Head of Construction
matthewwinchester@clearybros.com.au
0438 445 479
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